
 

 

 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – BTPS Highlights 

NEWS RELEASE – December 6, 2021 

November was a busy month for the Board of Trustees at BTPS. They approved the Annual 
Audited Financial Statement and the Annual Education Results Report (AERR).  
 
The Buffalo Trail Public Schools Four Year Education Plan for 2019-2023 Year Two Report and 
the Annual Education Results Report for 2020-2021 are created to reflect the division’s mission, 
vision, and values. BTPS is characterized by high level of high school completion, with 88% of 
students graduating within three years of entering grade 10, and 92% within 5 years. 84% of 
teachers, parents and students agree that students are engaged in their learning at school.  
 
Schools are busy planning their virtual concerts and activities for the holiday season. Our 
schools are abuzz with activities right now.  
 
Our last day of school before the holidays is Friday, December 17. School will resume on 
Monday, January 3rd, 2022. 
 
We wish all our students, families, and staff a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Please see 
our Christmas message on our website (www.btps.ca > scroll down to News). 
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